Julie Thompson _ _ _ JsclFem g

From: Suzanne Midson <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Monday, 14 November 2016 11:01 PM

To: fgm

Subject: Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

I have an addiction to pokie machines, and for several years have sought the services of Anglicare. I am still
gambling. Fortunately for me , my addiction does not effect other people. I curse the day a friend introduced
me to these machines. I cannot believe I cannot control my behaviour. Please get rid of them in Tasmania.
I'm aware they bring a lot of money into the state, but the problems they bring to gamblers are far greater. Is
it worth the financial gain. I think not. A lot of revenue raised by the Government comes from people who
suffer some from addictive behaviours .e.g smoking , gambling and drinking,

Yours sincerely, Suzanne Midson

This email was sent by Suzanne Midson via Do Gooder, a website that
allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC
3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do,
however Suzanne provided an email address ( suziemidson@gmail.com) which we included in the REPLY-
TO field.

Please reply to Suzanne Midson at suziemidson@gmail.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit:
www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html




